
It's ridiculous that a bill like this has to even be proposed.  Systemic racism like this should not still be in our schools. Native 
American students should be allowed to wear culturally significant items.  I fully support this. I also fully support Tribal Sovereignty 
and the laws specific to Tribes and Tribal Citizens. There should not be going from one extreme of not allowing anyting to the other 
extreme of allowing anyone to wear eagle feathers, specifically, as those are designated only for Tribal Citizens.  Turkey feathers 
could be substituted instead for non-tribal members.  I only support Tribal Citizens wearing eagle feathers, in accordance with 
federal law.  Any other culturally specific items should be allowed to be worn by Native American students. I'm glad we still don't 
make everyone cut their hair off.


